
 

Fishing Report 30th March 2015 

 

Fishing has proved tougher this week with a slight drop in 
the rod average putting us back on par with this time last 
season. The wet and windy conditions over the weekend 

didn't put off all of our anglers with all who went out 
reporting to have caught. 

We have one boat left for our Spring open on Saturday 
11th April. The relaxed format of the day with fishing 

allowed in known pairs is proving ever popular so get in 
touch fast if you want to bag the last boat! Bookings can 
be made online through the link further down the page. 

 
Rod Average 
The rod average for this week was 7.76 with 396 fish caught by 51 anglers. 
  
Best Rainbow/Brown 
The heaviest rainbow caught this week was 4lbs 2oz by Mr Margett. 
Several browns were caught this week but no weights were recorded. 
 
Top Spots 
Most areas of the reservoir have proved popular this week. Fishtail Creek, Tower Bank and Millfields have all proved to be 
the most popular with anglers catching nearer the margins. 

  
Methods & Flies 
The most successful patterns were montana, booby, minkie, black and green lures, cats whisker and buzzers. 
Most anglers have used sinking lines on a fast retrieve. 
 
Carsington Spring Open Competition 2015 - One boat left! 
The 2015 Spring Open will will be held on Sat 11th April 2015 we have one boat left for this competition so don't miss 
out. For more information and booking click here. 
 
New for 2015 - Fly Fishing Seminar 
If you would like to learn more about reservoir fishing then Don Stazicker and Steve Yeomans are hosting a fly fishing 
seminar at Carsington on Sat 18th April 2015. They have a few places left so don't miss out. Bookings are being taken 

directly by Steve on enquiries@midlands-flyfishing.co.uk 
 
Like us on Facebook 
Follow all the weekly updates on our fly fishing Facebook page - click here 
 
Booking Online 
It is now possible to book your days fishing online 24/7. It is a great way of making a booking out of hours or even just 
checking the availability of boats. 
 
Fishing Reports 
Our weekly reports will be emailed out to those on our mailing list and will be available to view on our website:- 
http://www.carsingtonwater.com/Fishing-Reports.html 
 
If you would like to be on our email list then sign up here:- 
http://www.carsingtonwater.com/contact-us/info_2.html 
 
You can also help us with our reports by filling in the fishing return forms and putting them in the returns box by the 
warden’s office plus any pictures are always useful. 

Don’t forget to book your boat in advance to avoid disappointment.  

Boats can leave the jetty from 8.30am 

All boats are back to the jetty by 7.00pm 

Please allow a few minutes to return from your fishing spot 

Please note that Carsington is a boat fishing water only. It is advisable that boat bookings are made in advance to avoid 

disappointment. Discounts are available for bookings of 5 or more boats. 

 

http://www.carsingtonwater.com/fishing/spring-open/cat_38.html
https://www.facebook.com/carsingtonwaterflyfishery
http://www.carsingtonwater.com/Fishing-Reports.html
http://www.carsingtonwater.com/contact-us/info_2.html

